| wholeheartedly support this bill. It fixes that dog training facilities are treated the same as horse training facilities for building code

purposes. Currently horse arenas are exempt!
This bill would make the SAME exemption that horse arenas have in ag buildings apply to dog training too.

Thank you.
Toby Brown



